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Cross Country 

A massive well done to our Year Two Cross Country Runners for representing the school so wonderfully at an event at 

Lynnsport on Monday. These children were the youngest of all the children taking part and every single one of them 

gave their absolute best! We are so proud of you all. Special congratulations to three of our girls who took first, 

second and third places out of a race of 20 and to two of our boys who took first and third places.  

          

 

Harvest Celebrations! 

We are looking forward to seeing you all next Thursday 24th October at our Learning Cafes where you will be able to 

join your child/ren and participate in different learning activities, If you have children in more than one year group you 

will be able to move between their classes during the afternoon but we ask you to be mindful of the number of adults 

who attend due to space in the classrooms. Please be considerate of our neighbours when parking and use the Village 

Hall or Swan car parks where possible.  Sessions will start at 2pm  - Y1 and Y2 parents make your way to your child’s 

classroom and Reception parents please gather in the hall.  

   

Don’t forget we are still collecting items to donate to the King’s Lynn Foodbank. Here is a list of items  

they urgently need: 

Coffee, Cooking sauce in jars, Rice, Shampoo, Tinned fish, Tinned fruit, Tinned meat, Tinned vegetables, 

Toilet roll, Washing powder 

 

Lunches 

Please note that as next Thursday is the last day of the half term the lunch choice will change to the usual Friday lunch 

of fish fingers, chips and beans/peas. 

Tuesday 5th November will be a special Bonfire Lunch of hot dog, chips and beans with a toffee apple cake. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

23rd October – Reception Welly Walk @Sandringham 

24th October – Learning Café 2pm 

24th October – Finish for half term  

4th   November – Back to school 

16th December – Y2 Christmas Performance 2pm 

17th December – Y1 Christmas Performance 2pm 

18th December – YR Christmas Performance 2pm 

19th December – Y1 Visit to Holkham 

20th December – Last day of the Autumn Term  

 

Birthdays to 12.10.24 – 18.10.24 

In Reception,  Lyla-Mai and Albie are now 5 years old 

In Year 1,  Barnaby is now 6 years old 

 

 

 

 

Golden Learners 

 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Alexa, 

Isla W 

 

Vacancy 

An exciting opportunity has arisen to be part of our school family as a midday supervisor.  

If you think you or someone you know would be suitable for this role please see the attached flyer  

for more details and get in touch with the school office for an application form.  

Meet our new Caretaker 

Mr Paul Bentley has taken on the role of caretaker from today.  

We are very much looking forward to him being a part of our family and wanted to say, 

Welcome! 

Please say hello to him when you see him on the gate.  

 

 

 

Bernardas,  

Leonor, 

Theo C 

Nola 


